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Comments: | oppose this project. The proposal will turn a pristine area into a commercial area. The corporation,
POWDR, is an out of state company that looks to benefit from an area that belongs to all of us. There should be
studies done to explore how this project will effect the wildlife and wilderness area that share the same area. To
say this will expand the lodge area is a huge understatement. All information on proposed changes should be
made available via public media. The FS is giving the appearance that they are hiding something by limiting
public comment time as well as failing to put all the information out.



